FOR=,

DEVELOPMENT + INVESTMENT GROUP

February 14, 2020

Department of Public Works
100 N Appleton Street
Appleton, WI 54911

Attn: Paula Vandehey

Dear Paula,

On behalf of Gabriel Lofts, LLC, we would like to pursue the leasing of two parking stalls specified on the
site plan below. These stalls would be a critical component for servicing customers to a Regional
Financial Institution that will be located on the first floor of the Gabriel Lofts Apartments. The spots are
located right outside the Tenant’s doors and will provide quick, easy access for customers to the main
entrance door on College Avenue,

We propose these stalls would be reserved only during Tenant operation; Monday — Friday from the
hours of 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.

Thank you for your consideration,

Paul Klister
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